Mr Pero Antic, President

Mr Viadimir Georgievski, Secretary General
Basketball Federation of North Macedonia
Ul. Debarca No. 28

1000 Skopje
By e-mail
19 August 2021
FIBA Basketball World Cup 2023 European Qualifiers
Dear Mr President, dear Pero,
Turgay Donirl Dear Mr Secretary General, dear Vladimir,
resident
_KarquNovak
o On behalf of FIBA Europe, | would like to congratulate your men’s national team on qualifying for the
UriCredit Bank AG FIBA Baskethall World Cup 2023 Qualifiers which will startin November.
IBAN: DE 797002 0270
o . . : :
Fisbrisiidp We wish you the best of luck with the draw and for the upcoming games, and we would like to thank
e you for your continuous efforts towards the development of European basketball.
143/214/30199

Best regards,

.

Kamil Novak
FIBA Executive Director Europe

International Basketball Federation
FIBA Europe e.V.

Ismaninger Str. 21

81675 Munich

Germany

Tel: (+4989) 78 06 08 0
Fax: (+49 89) 78 06 08 59
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